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Comments: I am writing in support of the federal purchase of state school trust lands and St Louis county land

that's located inside the BWCAW. As you are well aware, this has multiple advantages for Minnesota's

Permanent School  Fund and, just as important, it will protect our precious BWCAW from future development. As

an avid user and supporter of the BWCAW I respectfully request your support of this federal land purchase.

Sincerely, Mike


